
 
AMPP Global Center Board of Directors Election 

May 1-22, 2021 
 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 

 
Am I eligible to vote? 
Only current members of Legacy NACE and Legacy SSPC in good standing are 
eligible to vote. If you are a member in both legacy organizations you only have one 
vote. 
 
Why haven’t I received my ballot? 
Please confirm that we have your correct email address, or you may log into your 
profile to update your email address. A reminder email will be sent to those 
members who have not voted on May 10, 2021 and May 18, 2021. 
 

When will I receive my ballot? 
The AMPP Global Center election ballot will be sent to all eligible voting members 
on May 1, 2021 via email. All eligible voting members who have an email address 
on record with AMPP will receive an email to access their unique ballot to cast their 
vote. Voting will begin at 12:01 am (CDT), on May 1, 2021 from sender 
vote@simplyvoting.com  
 

If I don’t receive an email from Simply Voting or see my ballot, who can I ask? 
Please contact membership@ampp.org  
 
Not a member yet?  
You still have time! Become an active member by May 16, 2021 to make sure you 
get your chance to vote! 
 
What is the deadline for electronic ballot receipt? 
All electronic ballots for the 2021-2024 AMPP Global Center Board of Directors 
Annual Election must be received by Simply Voting by May 22, 2021 at 11:59 pm 
Central Time (USA) to be counted. 
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